## DURHAM COMMUNITY CONCERT BAND BOARD MINUTES MAY 7, 2010

Board members present: Jonathan Bitner, Angela Blemeke, David Brass, Frank Cordle, Annette Ellis, Elzie Laube, Rick Leinhas

Availability of new shirts with stenciled logo noted, cost will be subsidized at the rate of \$5.00 per shirts, cost to band member of \$12.00.

April 10 Community Band Festival: Board favors participation on another such festival. Volunteers will be sought to assist in arrangements. One suggestion for a mass band number - "Olympic Fanfare" by John Williams

Given that there will be change in librarians this summer, the issue of security of music and other band assets was discussed. These steps will be taken:

Consult with Jack Walker, lawyer, about how to declare assets and insure them. Frank will consult with a specialist in insuring these kinds of assests.

Elzie will consult with Anne Atchison, immediate past president of the Durham Symphony on how the Symphony handles these issues.

DPAC concert: Parking? Arrangements will be made to move percussion.

June 20 concert: Father's Day at American Tobacco campus: time 5:00 following concert by Durham Jazz.

A proposal to purchase fans for distribution at the concert was tabled for one year.

Meeting adjourned 7:05PM

Minutes prepared by Elzie Laube, secretary